
 

500 Consumers Road 
North York ON  M2J 1P8 
P.O. Box 650 
Scarborough, ON 
M1K 5E3 
 

Mikki Rizvi 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Tel      416-495-5988 
Fax     416-495-6072 
Email  mikki.rizvi@enbridge.com 

 
 
September 26, 2003 
 
VIA COURIER AND FACSIMILE  
 
Mr. Paul Pudge 
Assistant Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Pudge: 
 
Re: Combined Distribution Service Area Amendments Proceeding 

Ontario Energy Board File No. RP-2003-0044     
 
Please find the written interrogatory responses of Wirebury Connections Inc. to the 
following parties in the above noted proceeding: Veridian Connections, Hydro One 
Networks, Board Staff, VECC, and LDC Coalition.  As per OEB Procedural Order 
No. 5, Wirebury is filing these responses in the form of 6 hard copies and 1 
electronic copy with the Board. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Mikki Rizvi 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
Encl. 
 
cc: All Parties RP-2003-0044 (via facsimile) 

Mr. D. O’Leary, Aird & Berlis (via facsimile) 
 
 
 


